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Friday 29th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Community Christmas Carols and Music in December  

 

Our choir and musicians have been invited to spread some festive cheer by performing some 
Christmas Carols and music at locations in our local community. Please give permission on Scopay 
for your children to attend the following events.  
  
 
Tuesday 10th December, 1pm – 2pm    UHNM Main hospital reception area 
 
Choir members only, 14 places available (priority given to those not going to the Young Voices 
concert). We will travel by minibus accompanied by members of staff leaving school around 
12.30pm and will have an early lunch before we go. Please wear school uniform and you may add 
festive accessories, such as a Santa hat or hair accessory if you wish.  
 
Tuesday 17th December, 11am – 12noon   Davlyn House Care Home, Brindley Ford 
 
Children will perform in the lounge at Davlyn House for the residents. We will travel by minibus 
accompanied by members of staff leaving school around 10.45am and will be back in time for lunch 
at 12.00pm. The children will wear school uniform but can add Christmassy touches if they wish, 
such as a Santa hat or hair accessory.  
 
For both events children will need to bring their water bottles and please ensure that asthma 
inhalers are in school ready to take on the trip.  

 

Please complete the consent form via Scopay. 
 

 

Thank you for your support,  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Amison 
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